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Ottawa, 7th January, 1904.

I beg to inform you that the Agent of the

Peiganairency recently forwarded to the Department voucher

No. 3018 amounting to $23.00 for freighting done by Indians of

that Agency. A cheque No. 2705 for the above mentioned amount

has been sent to the Agent in order that he may pay the

andians who did the work.

A copy of the memorandum attached to the

voucher is enclosed herewith.

Your obedient servant,

Tomb

Secretary.

A. Mcoibbon, Esq..

Inspector of Indian Agencies,

Calgary, N.W.T.
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